
Dear

Thank you for your hard work and leadership in building a strong education for our children. My child is a student at __________ School (adapt if you have multiple children enrolled.)  or  I am a resident of the ________________ school district. 

I share your commitment to providing a safe and respectful learning environment for our students. At the same time I’m saddened by stories I hear of Muslim children being bullied at schools because of misunderstanding of their faith.  Insert story here if applicable, or I am not aware of such incidents at our school, but I know that children are influenced by public conversation and am concerned about potential future incidents.

I’m writing to request that you provide an inservice training on Islam and Muslims in America to your faculty and staff, if this has not already happened. Most of us are not well informed about Islam, which makes responding effectively to demeaning words or actions especially difficult. I know that solid information can go a long way to defuse tension and misunderstanding.

I believe this issue has become a necessary element of diversity training in our schools.  Even if we do not have such bullying within our own walls, we know that our students encounter hostile and confusing messages in the media. Well-informed adults have a much greater capacity to prepare students for what they may encounter at school and beyond.

I know that _____________ is a good source of speakers for an inservice.  They provide fair, fact-based information and answer questions in a helpful manner. Please consider inviting them or another presenter to our school.

I look forward to your response. I can be reached at this email or at phone #

Cordially,


